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November 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
BBC Children in Need 2024 
 
The BBC Children in Need Charity will hold its fundraising day in November.  In support of this event, we will 
be encouraging children to wear something yellow or spotty, or both on Friday 15th November 2024 
 
We would greatly appreciate any donations, which you would be able to give towards this worthy cause. 
Every single penny will make a real difference, and all monies donated will go towards helping 
disadvantaged children and young people, here in the United Kingdom. 
 
We thank you in advance for whatever contributions you are able to make and look forward to seeing your 
children in yellow/spotty or both, on Friday 15th November.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Hannah Dann  
Children in Need Co-ordinator                                                                                               
 


